
 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

Things are happening fast, now! I graduated from 

Wheaton College two weeks ago and have been 

back in Maryland with my family. A lot is going 

on here besides my own plans, as my parents and 

younger sisters are preparing to move to Minneso-

ta the very same day I 

head out to Kansas to 

begin working with 

Justice For All.  

 

I’ve been helping out 

with all the work that 

has to be done, and 

thinking and praying 

as I prepare to take this 

next step that God 

seems to have laid out 

for me.   

 

It has been encourag-

ing to remember my 

recent experiences 

with JFA during spring 

break, when I and a 

small group of 

Wheaton students 

joined them for an out-

reach in Atlanta. We 

experienced the Debate to Dialogue training 

seminar and spent three days on the campus of 

Georgia Tech, engaging with students there.  

 

As I had been through a similar outreach before, 

the highlight for me was seeing the way the friends 

I brought with me were stepping up to the chal-

lenge of caring for people. It was a joy to see  how 

excited they were to be much more equipped to 

handle the difficult topic of abortion in everyday 

conversations.  

 

It’s inspiring that I was able to help provide people 

with this amazing learning experience. And of 

course it was great to see the staff from JFA again.  

I’m so blessed to get to work with this awesome 

group soon in the Wichita office!  
 

Thank you so much for your support and encour-

agement. I can hardly believe I’m already done 

with college and ready to take this step of faith.  

 

Keep me in your prayers—that this time of transi-

tion would go smoothly, that I would stay open to 

the experiences God has for me through this in-

ternship, and that I might be used to serve others— 

perhaps even to inspire future JFA interns!  

 

Blessings, 

 

Holly Meath 

 

Cell: 240.601.8277 

Email: holly.meath@my.wheaton.edu 

Graduation and Multiple 

Moves all in a Month 

Our Georgia Tech team is above. Wheaton members were Coco 

(2nd seated person from left in cap), James (top row, 3rd from left, 

Me, (top row, 4th from left), and Sam (not present for photo). 

I shared the JFA brochure with many 

students at Georgia Tech.  The larger 

exhibit impacted thousands more 

throughout the campus. 

 

 RESULTS OF MY SUPPORT RAISING EFFORTS TO DATE 
 

 

• As of June 1st, I’ve reached 39% of my support goal for my 1-year internship. 
 

• So far, 18 families, churches, and individuals have partnered with me for this ministry.  
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